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“Each person must live their 

life as a model for others.”  






Trust Scholarship News
Interested in continuing your education? 
The next Trust Scholarship application period will open in May and will cover Fall 2023 term
enrollment. Please schedule a call with your AthLife Advisor for more information and to get
started on the process.

Are you graduating or completing your education program this Spring or Summer? 
Please notify your AthLife Advisor of your upcoming program completion to receive your special
gift from the Trust! 

Did you submit your Spring 2023 tuition invoice to the Trust for payment? 
If you have an active Trust Scholarship award or your scholarship was renewed for 2023, please
send your Spring 2023 tuition invoice to Madison Bryson at The Trust
(madison.bryson@playerstrust.com) now or before the end of the current term. 
 

Rosa Parks

https://athlife.com/athlife-advisor-scheduling/
mailto:madison.bryson@playerstrust.com
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Congratulations to Connor Barwin on the success
of his non-profit organization, Make the World
Better Foundation (MTWB)! Founded over ten
years ago, Connor’s foundation focuses on
revitalizing public spaces and playgrounds in
Philadelphia. MTWB strives to work in
neighborhoods that have been underserved and
to date has led almost 30 million dollars in public
revitalization projects. Connor is currently
enrolled in the Wharton MBA Program for
Executives and is the Director of Player
Development for the Philadelphia Eagles. Great
work, Connor!

Good Reads 
How to Make the Best Decision About
Continuing Your Education
Thinking About a Graduate Degree? Here are
Three Valuable Questions to Ask First
Digital Spring Cleaning Tips to Clear Your
Device Clutter
5 Tips on How To Write Effective Emails
Troubleshooting Tips & Tricks (Technology)

Tips to Get to Know
Your Professors




Read the Syllabus - Review the course
syllabus to understand your professor’s
expectations, policies, and suggestions on
how to best communicate, including office
hours (in-person or virtual). 

Don’t Be an Online Stranger - Online classes
lack face-to-face interaction, however, you
can still engage with your professors through
email, phone, and virtual office hours. 

Stay Engaged - Actively participate in classes
and online message boards, submit
assignments on time, utilize posted office
hours, and email your professors with any
questions or concerns.

Whether you are taking classes online or on-
campus, getting to know your professors is very
important. Professors encourage students to
communicate with them, ask questions and stay
engaged to help them reach success. Professors
can also act as a reference or serve as a mentor.
Review the tips listed below to help you build an
impactful relationship with your professors. 

AthLife Star 
of The Month
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